
FFPC 
FORT FRANCES POWER CORPORATION 

March 9, 2021

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  

Toronto, Ontario M4P IE4 

Attn: Ms. Christiane Wong, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Wong: 

Re: Fort Frances Power Corporation 

Rate Application Board File EB-2020-0023 

Fort Frances Power Corporation (FFPC) confirms the accuracy and completeness of EB-2020-0023 Draft 

Decision issued March 2, 2021.

FFPC appreciates that the OEB is cognizant of our unique situation and the impacts of the COVID-19 

pandemic disrupting the opportunity for FFPC to have discussions regarding FFPC's IESO settlement 

process with OEB staff.  FFPC will contact OEB staff as soon as circumstances allow.

All of which is respectfully submitted for the Board's consideration. 

Sincerely: 

Marah Trivers 

Finance and Regulatory Officer 

320B Portage Avenue, Fort Frances, Ontario P9A 3P9 Phone: 807-274-9291 Fax: 807-274-9375 email:ffpc@fortfrances.ca 




